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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

‘Department of Enterprise & Development’ 

 

RENEWAL OF TRADE LICENCES FOR 2012 

 

Businesses and self employed individuals who hold a Trade Licence are advised that they 

may now renew their Trade Licence for 2012.  

 

Trading without a valid Licence is a criminal offence. Licences must be renewed before the 

end of the current year; failure to do so will result in expiry of the Licence and possibly 

criminal proceedings. Trade Licences may be renewed at the Trade Licensing counter, Suite 

631 Europort, counter opening hours are from 0900-1230. Cheques for £25 should be made 

payable to ‘Government General Account’.  

 

Further information may be obtained from the Department of Enterprise and Development 

Tel: 200 52052 

E-mail: licensing@dtti.gov.gi  

 


